
Postponement of Punjab State Inter District Under 19 Years Tournament for 

Dhruv Pandove Trophy. 

PCA has received requests from various quarters regarding ongoing examinations of 10+2 and 

to further postpone the tournament.  

Accordingly, after due deliberations and to keep the academic interest of the players, the 

tournament is being postponed and the same will be played from 1st June,2022 instead of 

25th May,2022.    
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 (Deepak Sharma) 

Chief Executive Officer 

 


